
The Revitalizing In-Person Meetings Committee has created a short survey for OA members 
in the Greater New York City Metro area. Our goal is to learn from the fellowship about 
their experience with in-person meetings post-pandemic and to gain insight into the 
current state of in-person and virtual meeting attendance. The survey results are 
confidential and anonymous.

Please use go to bit.ly/3Q2JVJe to complete the survey or click HERE for a pdf that can be 
downloaded and distributed. We encourage you to share this survey with fellows who live 
in the Greater New York City Metro Area and attend meetings in-person and/or virtually, 
and to share during the announcements at meetings you attend.

Thank you for taking the time to fill out the survey and thank you for being part of the OA 
NYC fellowship!
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